HOUSE COMMITTEE

Thanks to our Ladies Auxiliary for
the wonderful tables. What did we do
with the old bar tables? We put them on
the deck. Now you can also enjoy the
outside too! So come on down and have an
afternoon or evening cocktail in the new
surroundings.

Our first big event of the month
will be Mother's Day Dinner, serving from
2 pm to 5 pm. Our special will be
Cornish game hen and all the fixings. We
will also be serving our regular menu.
All mothers accompanied by their families
will get 50% off their dinners. So make
yvour reservations early. One last thing
in regards to our dinners, starting this
month, we will be serving dinner on the
west end of the deck, weather permitting
of course. The deck seating will be
limited.

We would like to welcome our new
members to our fine Club and invite vyou
all to come to your Club and make your-
self at home.

See you at the Club!

Dick Marx

ANCHOR LIGHT: A small light designed to
discharge the battery by morning.

RHUMB LINE: Two or more crew members
waiting for a drink. Spelling is archaic.
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FROM THE BRIDGE

The months of May and June have
been declared "Membership Months" by the
Board of Governors. The Board has
authorized 100 'free memberships'. These
'free memberships' allow a current member
to bring in a prospective member for
annual dues only, $225. The $500 initia-
tion fee will be waived for these new
members.

All of us have friends or relatives
who have expressed interest in the Club.
Now's your chance to offer a full voting
membership for $225. The success of this
membership drive will depend on your par-
ticipation, so get the word out.

Our Club has entered into an agree-
ment with Boats U.S. to provide member-
ship in their organization for one half
the annual dues. The current annual dues
are S$17. Our members can now join for
only '$8.50. If you are not currently a
member, see me for an application. Tt
you are a member you can renew at the
$8.50 rate. I've been a member of Boats



U.S. for years and feel this group repre-
sents the interests of the boating pub-
lic. See me for a brochure detailing the
benefits of membership.

I'll see you and all of our new
members at the Clubl!l!!

fo By MAY

Jack Miller
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LBYC AUXILIARY NEWS

The LBYC Auxiliary held its April
19th meeting at Vrazel's with hostesses,
Lulla Bell, Jean-Ann Swenson, and Helen
Walker. The' hostesses fashioned wvery
original name tags shaped 1like ladies
heads with yarn hair of different colors.
The color of your name tag's hair or eyes
determined the door prizes.

Ethel Lawshe introduced Sarah Jack-
son and Ann Holliday of Beauti Control
Cosmetics based out of Dallas, TX. The
program called "Color Me Beautiful" con-
sisted of slides and a make-up
presentation on model, Lulla Bell.

Door prizes were won by Stephanie
Bass, Lynn Boice, Jeanne Marietta, Norma
Vance, Verna Stegall, and Barbara
Kimball. Gifts were from Papillon. L
did not get a chance to see all the door
prizes, but mine personally was a beauti-
ful sailboat pins Lucky Lady of the
night was Jeanne-Ann Swenson.

The guys attending were Bob Peno,
Bob Simmons, Charles Lawshe, and Ed
Mistler.

We wish to extend our condolences
to Merle Hammack over the loss of her
brother. A speedy recovery to Ruth Hyatt
who is having her second cataract
operation.

Following a good meal the ladies
had ordered from the menu, we had a short
meeting. The Board of Governors has
approved the Auxiliary Officers to end
their tenure in March instead of the end
of December. We feel with so much activ-
ity during December, January, and Febru-
ary, 1t would be fair to the incoming
officers to accept duties from the out-
going officers in March when less 1is
going on and there is more time for an
installation program.

Our next meeting in May is Tuesday
the 17th at 7:00 pm.

If there are still any outstanding

dues, please contact Lynn Boice. Have a
nice month and let's make our Auxiliary
the best yet!
Barbara Kimball
Secretary
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MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE
WELCOME to our newest member, Mike
Hall. Mike 1lives in Nashville, TN and
keeps his boat here on the Club grounds.
As an incentive to prospective
members, our Governing Board has voted to

waive regular membership requirements
beginning now and extending through the
month of June 1988, During this time

period, initiation fees will be waived
and total dues of $225 will be payable
upon application for membership.

Applicants who are accepted into
membership will be considered associate
members (without voting privilege} for
the balance of 1988, then acquiring full
memmbership status effective January 1,
1989.

Applying for membership under these
terms are:

Dr: Gordon I.. Carr
Robert C. Harner
Peter King

Johnny Mann

Aaron J. Simms
Charles S. Weisner

Robert S. Wink
K. V. Woodward Jr.
Kenneth V. Woodward III

Be $Sure to tell your friends and
relatives about (55 oy new incentive
program. This is a wonderful opportunity
to increase our membership if we have the
present members’support.

Pat Maxwell



